

Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

Wednesday 17th January 2024

Dear Parents,

We have a wonderful opportunity for the children with our school community to spend some time with Mother Robyn and Father Pip on Wednesday 24th January 10am -11am to discuss bereavement and the impact this has.

Losing a loved one can be very challenging for us all and many of our children recently have been asking questions about their grief in relation to God. Although I have personally spent time talking about the different feelings and emotions we experience when someone or something dies, as a church school, we can extend that support and understanding in a safe relaxed atmosphere together. Where children feel comfortable asking difficult questions. Refreshments will be provided.

If you feel that your child would benefit from this session, please email myself at:

<u>Pastoral@bishopaldhelms.poole.sch.uk</u> to confirm their place.

Many thanks,

Kelly









